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Everyone is a gift and everyone is gifted 

Wednesday 30th September 2020 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

Celebration Certificates: Week 4 
Today we celebrated the awesome efforts and achievements of: 

Buttercups: Harry and Edward Poppy: Jasper and Bertie 
Willow: Hattie and Henry   Oakwood: William and Brooke  

Well done, super stars! 
 

 

 
 
Fizz Pop Science Club 
Our Fizz Pop science club started brilliantly last week. We can offer a 2nd group after half-
term (the club runs in blocks of 5 weeks). We may be able to offer this for Key Stage 1. 
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West Sussex County Council 

Whichever year group your child is in, please email office@twineham.w-sussex.sch.uk to 
express interest in the club for your child. We will then work out if we can run the sessions! 
 

 
 
Please remember that school is closed for INSET Day this Friday 2nd October. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Scott Reece,  
Headteacher 
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